
Application for Affordable Housing Trust Fund 

 Solicitation No. 22/01/R 
 

 

Application for Affordable Housing Trust Funds (AHTF) will be received electronically by the 

City of Santa Fe until further notice. Responses shall be electronically submitted via https:// 

agladd@santafenm.gov no later than 5:00 P.M. MST/MDT, Friday, November 3, 2021. Any 

application received after this deadline may be accepted and/or considered at the sole discretion of 

the City.  This solicitation is for the purpose of procuring the following: 

 

CITY OF SANTA FE - Office of Affordable Housing 

Application for Affordable Housing Trust Funds (AHTF) 
 

Attention is directed to the fact that all applicable Federal Laws, State Laws, Municipal 

Ordinances, and the rules and regulations of all authorities having jurisdiction over said tem shall 

apply to the solicitation throughout. 

 

Applications will be accepted on a continuous basis until the balance of funds in the AHTF is 

expended. The Community Development Commission will meet monthly to hear applicant 

presentations and consider funding requests.  

 

Solicitation packets are available at the following website:  

 

https://www.santafenm.gov/bids_rfps  

https://www.santafenm.gov/funding_opportunities  

 

Questions concerning this solicitation by be directed Program Manager (Alexandra Ladd), 

Director, Office of Affordable Housing at agladd@santafenm.gov   

 

 

 

________________________________________  

Fran Dunaway, Chief Procurement Officer  
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